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I am not an expert in this field but I do have a bit to say on this issue. I definitely want to protect
endangered orcas from fossil fuel waste.

I understand that an amendment to ban the discharge of scrubber wastes is on the table at this time.
Since the Washington Department of Ecology, the Port of Seattle, and the cruise trade industry
organization get together only once every three years to make amendments to the Puget Sound
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) I figured I should make my opinion known now. So I
would like to say that I hope you adopt the amendment to ban the discharge of scrubber wastes.
Neither people nor orcas should be exposed to such waste.


